Info at NIRB

From: Natasha Mablick <htopond@gqiniq.com>
Sent: August-05-16 3:05 PM

To: 'Info at NIRB'

Cc: 'Davin St. Pierre'

Subject: 16YNO043

MHTO would like a comment submission extension in order to be able to make an educated comment submission. At
this time we feel we don’t have a full understanding of the project being proposed. The board has questions and some
concerns they would like to address before submitting.

Working with Davin from your NIRB office we hope to be able to address the questions and concerns no later than Aug
12, 2016.

Thank you for your consideration.

Natasha Simonee

Office Manager

Mittimatalik

Hunters and Trappers Organization
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